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I am incensed to learn that gun dealers in Oregon are not inspected on a reasonable 

schedule, like every few years, at least. I want to feel safe in my community. I want 

the proliferation of crime guns stopped at a key source of distribution. Other benign 

industries are inspected. Why turn a blind eye to gun dealers? Why yield to gun 

lobbies over sensible legislation? Being a western state does not mean we have to 

be the wild west. We must ensure the most deadly industry is held accountable to 

basic business standards. Wake up and act! In the best interest of Oregonians. 

Please pass HB3076 to keep crime guns out of our communities. 


